
Warehousing Development and Regulatory Authority 

 

Extension of date of submission for proposals against RFP for 

“Implementation and Support for Negotiable Warehouse Receipt System 

(NWRS)” 

 

A corrigendum would be issued shortly by WDRA to include some additional 

functional and technical requirements for the RFP for “Implementation and 

support of Negotiable Warehouse Receipt System (NWRS)”.  

The due date for the submission of the bids shall be correspondingly 

extended, and  would be intimated with the corrigendum issued for the said 

RFP.  

 


